Two major solar eclipses are coming to the Americas: an annular (“ring of fire”) eclipse on Saturday,
October 14, 2023, and a total eclipse (like the one in August 2017) on Monday, April 8, 2024. To learn
more about both events as well as how to view and photograph them safely, visit eclipse.aas.org!
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